
Dear Denise : 
 
Please add my voice to those OPPOSED to H566, H567, H568. 
 
I have also e-mailed my Representatives and Senators to express my 
disdain for these proposed Charter Changes. 
 
None of these local restrictions would reduce crime (as is evidenced by 
larger municipalities in other States) , because it's 
irrational to believe that a person intent on committing a felony is going 
to care about violating an ordinance in the process. 
 
Secondly,  none would survive a challenge on their Constitutional 
merits. 
 
My final assertion is that Vermont is one of the safest States in the 
Union.  There is no epidemic of violence here, and it can 
be argued that our "Vermont constitutional carry" for personal protection 
contributes to that lack of violence. 
 
Thank you , 
 
 
 
 
 
Paul H. Gross , III  
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